
 
 

  July 2016 
 

 
 Village Voice 
  Yvonne Jordan has taken over as the  
  New Peasmarsh Village Voice in the  
  Rye Observer. 
  If you have any items for inclusion  
  please contact her by 10am on  
  Mondays. Call 01797 230693 or email 
  yejordan5@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Peasmarsh Periodical 

At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall in July 
 

Doctors Surgery 
Will be held on Tuesday 5th and 19th 
between 11.30 am and 12.30 pm.  
To book an appointment contact Rye 
Medical Centre on 01797 223333 
 
Parish Council Meeting  
Tuesday 5th at 7.30pm - Peasmarsh 
residents are welcome to attend   
 
Hall of Crafts 
Sunday 10th from 10am to 4pm 
 
Flower Arranging  
Wednesday 13th at 10 am  
Theme is A Contemporary Arrangement  
 

Regular hall activities 
Brownies 
Every Monday at 6.30 pm (Until Summer 
Break) 
 
YOGA Classes  
Every Wednesday at 7.30pm 
Every Friday at 9.30am 
 
Mothers and Toddlers  
Every Thursday at 9.30 am (Until Summer 
Break) 
 
Zumba  
Every Thursday at 7.30 pm 
 

1940s Music & Memories 
 

Saturday July 9th at 3.00pm 
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 

£6.50 includes refreshments. 
Children free. 

In aid of St Michael’s Phoenix Appeal. 
 

Do come along and share  
our residents’ memories 

 
 

Messy Church 
 
On 31st May Beckley Church echoed to the 
sound of children at a morning of “Fun in 
Church” with activities, toys, drinks, biscuits 
and a Bible story. They had great fun.  
At the end of the session, everyone wanted to 
know when the next one was going to be! 
   
We have decided to go ahead with“Messy 
Church” on the 3rd Tuesday of every month. 
All children are welcome – as long as they 
bring an adult – and we will provide a picnic 
tea. 
 
 The next session will be on 19th July from 
after school until approximately 5.30pm. Any 
help would be greatly appreciated, even if it is 
just to help make sure all the children get fed. 
 
We would like to say a big thank you to the 
parents and children who attended “Fun in 
Church” and we hope to see you all again at 
“Messy Church” in Beckley on 19th July. 

Dee Cox and Pam Colegrave 
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Peasmarsh Parish Council is sponsoring a Brighton & Hove Albion  
FC’s award winning Albion in the Community (AITC)  

summer club for boys and girls 
 of all abilities at 

 Peasmarsh Recreation Ground. 

       
August - Wednesday 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th and 31st from 10.00am to 3.00pm 

All sessions are fully structured and age related, and they are  
designed to encourage youngsters to learn or develop basic skills  

in a fun and safe environment. 

                                  
Total cost for all 5 sessions is £20 or £5 per individual session – 

places are limited to a maximum of 30 per session 
and are open to all children living in Peasmarsh 

or attending Peasmarsh Primary School. 

 
Visit the Peasmarsh Memorial Hall website www.peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk  

for more information and to download an application form. 
Completed forms together with a cheque (preferred payment method but 
cash accepted) made payable to Peasmarsh Parish Council and returned 

(as detailed on the form) no later than Friday 22nd July. 
 

 
 
This is one of the pieces of equipment the 
Recreation Ground Committee and the Parish Council 
are thinking of installing near the playspace, 

 
Why not come to the next 
meeting – Thursday, July 14th 
at 6pm at the pavilion – and help 
to shape future plans for the 
Recreation Ground ? 
We are so lucky to have a football pitch. 
a skate park, a pavilion and a playspace in Peasmarsh. 
We need to look after them. 

http://www.peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk/

